
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John T. Dillon 
VP, General Counsel & Secretary 
60 Brooklyn Avenue 
Merrick, NY 11566 
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M 201.538.4478 

 
 
March 2, 2020 
 
Via the NYSPSC Electronic Tariff System 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Building 3, Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Re: Case 16-W-0259 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 

Charges, Rules and Regulations of New York American Water Company, 
Inc. for Water Service 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
On February 27, 2020, New York American Water Company, Inc.’s submitted its Tariff, 
P.S.C. No. 5 – Water, Rate Year 4 compliance filing effective April 1, 2020, on a temporary 
basis.  Following that filing, Department of Public Service Staff requested a change to the 
Service Area 2 public and private fire levelization surcharge. In accordance with that 
request, enclosed here with is Rate Levelization Surcharge Statement No. 2, to be effective 
April 1, 2020, on a temporary basis. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John T. Dillon 
 
JTD:dlc 
Enclosure 
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